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VTP/ELB/JIR/Year 4/Real Leaders 
 
26th April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers 
 
Year 4 have been chosen to have the fantastic opportunity to be involved with a new scheme called Real Leaders. 
 
Real Leaders is a leadership programme in school that supports the development of leadership in a fun and engaging 
way, through games and activities.   
 
Once your child has shown interest, pupils will have an informal interview on why they feel they would be a good 
leader.  After this we will have a day of fun, games and training with a guest, to become a Real Leader!  
 
There is then a ten-week programme, which will be held after school 3.30pm - 4.15pm, starting on 17th May 2021.  
Please complete the Google Form located at  https://forms.gle/y8k7mg4GFDZmBQGZ8 to select which days you 
would prefer these after school sessions to be on.   Once the course has been completed the pupils will plan sports 
day, competitions and events within the school and this will carry on throughout their primary school journey.  
 
There are limited spaces for this excellent opportunity, and your child has had an assembly about this today. If they 
are interested in participating in the scheme, please ensure you complete the Google Form by Monday 3rd May 
2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Judge 
Year 4 

https://forms.gle/y8k7mg4GFDZmBQGZ8

